


SOJO ENTERPRIZES, L.L.C. C.A.R.S. SUBMISSION 2107 CEDAR STREET 

  

Numerous steps have been taken; in consultation with staff, to address Commission points of   

concern, which were expressed at the September meeting. 

 

Two over two windows will be used on the front of the structure, in wood clad material. 

        One over one windows will be installed on all alley side and rear side. 

        Front elevations and original detail will be replicated. 

        New construction above existing structure will be offset  6” to show original side view. 

        New two story addition will be offset 2’ on the alley side. Metal roof on old areas. 

        T.P.O. on new roof. 

        Rear porches/deck offset another 1’ to further delineate side and rear site lines. 

        Smooth Hardi Board siding will be applied with color approved by staff. 

        The original nook/left front will be restored. 
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